
       SAMSUNG ELECTRONICS CO., LTD 
      129, Samsung-ro, Yeongtong-gu 

             Suwon-si, Gyeonggi-do, 443-742 Korea 

July 3rd, 2019 

Federal Communications Commission 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 

SUBJECT : Label Statement 
FCC ID    : A3L-EFNN970 

Gentlemen: 

The device is compliant in accordance to the FCC rules about identification of equipment,  

stated in 47 CFR Part 2.925(d) 

The label statement is as follows: 

The FCC ID label is located inside the LED cover. Users must open the LED cover in 
order to install the Phone and operate the device. At this time the FCC ID is readily 
visible to the user without the aid of magnification. The label is permanently attached 
by acrylic glue and not easily removed from the device.
This statement could not be included in the label. So we inform you or it through this letter. 

Should you have any questions or comments concerning the above, please contact the 

undersigned. 

Sincerely Yours, 

Jenni Chun

General Manager

Regulatory & Environmental Affairs

Samsung Electronics CO. LTD
TEL: +1-973-808-6375
Fax : 1-973-808-6361     
E-mail: j1.chun@samsung.com




